
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 February 2025 
 
 
Registration Closed for First-Time Entering Students  
 
 
The University of Zululand (UNIZULU) has filled all spaces in its four faculties on both 
campuses and, as a result, registration for first-time entering students has closed for 
2025. 
 
Please note that no late applications are currently being accepted by the University 
and any communication alluding to this must be disregarded.  
 
It should be noted that the University only disseminates its communiques on its 
website and official social media platforms. We strongly discourage consulting other 
sources for UNIZULU related information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


